
CONNECTICUT STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Hartford 

 
State Board of Education Workshop 

March 13, 2012 
 

Minutes of Workshop 
 
Pursuant to notice filed with the Secretary of State, the State Board of Education conducted a workshop 
on March 13, 2012, in Room 307 of the State Office Building, 165 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut. 
 
Present: Allan Taylor, Chairperson 

Theresa Hopkins-Staten, Vice Chairperson 
Ellen Camhi 
Terry Jones 
Stephen Wright 
 

Absent:  Simon Brewer, student member 
Joshua Friedman, student member 
Charles Jaskiewicz 
Patricia Keavney-Maruca 
Estela López 
Patricia Luke 
Ferdinand Risco 
Joseph Vrabely 
Michael Meotti, Ex Officio 

 
I. Call to Order 
 
Mr. Taylor called the meeting to order at 9:24 a.m. 
 
II. Special Education Regulations 
 
Charlene Russell-Tucker, Chief Operating Officer; Anne Louise Thompson, Chief, Bureau of Special 
Education; and education consultants Marie Salazar-Glowski, Theresa DeFrancis,  Iris White, Roseanne 
Daigneault, Patricia Anderson, and Diane Murphy presented an overview of the proposed special 
education regulations and responded to questions and concerns raised by members of the State Board 
of Education.  Discussion ensued. 
 
III. Adjourn 
 
By unanimous consent, the workshop was adjourned at 12:32 p.m. 
 

 
Signed:______________________________________________ 
  Stefan Pryor, Secretary 
 



 
 


